Treasurer Report

The 2010 season was my first experience as the Treasurer of the RMLL. Being a little unsure what my role would actually entail I was pleasantly surprised to come into a procedure that was well run and presented any/all financial information in real time.

For the fine tuned, well oiled machine that is our current financial reporting procedures I can thank my predecessors. They recognized the previous shortfalls our body went through over the years and, to my benefit, last year revamped the entire process. The procedures are now handled on a day to day basis by Lisa and Christine and I don’t think I (we) can thank them enough for all their hard work.

Today the financial information we are being supplied is up to date and presents an accurate picture of where we, as a league, sit today. Given this clear financial picture we can now complete our budgeting duties with far greater comfort.

Earl Caron

